
QUIVIRA ROAD
143rd to 151st Improvements

PUBLIC MEETING
IN-PERSON OPTION
October 22, 2024
5:30 pm – 6:30 pm
Journey Bible Church

VIRTUAL OPTION
October 24, 2024
5:30 pm – 6:30 pm

Zoom link: https://zoom.us/j/89926232996

Phone number: 
312-626-6799

Webinar ID: 
899 2623 2996

Tonight's Meeting 
The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the 
upcoming improvements to Quivira Road from 
143rd Street to 151st Street and to discuss 
the land acquisition process. Property owners 
affected by right-of-way and easement acquisition 
will have the opportunity to have questions 
answered about the acquisition process and view 
project exhibits. 

Project Background 

Roadway improvements to Quivira Road will consist of 
reconstructing the existing 2-lane section to a 2-lane 
divided arterial roadway which will include a median, 
curb and gutter, turn lanes, bike lanes, 5' wide sidewalk 
on the west side, 10' wide sidewalk on the east side, 
enclosed storm sewer system, and street lighting 
located in the median.

Access management guidelines, design standards, and 
resident input were reviewed and considered when 
determining median break locations to provide full 
access at adjacent roadways and intersection design. 
Roadway speed will be posted as 40 MPH.

Project Status

The City of Olathe and design consultant, HNTB, have 
completed preliminary project design and are beginning 
the land acquisition and final design stage of the project. 
As part of this project, additional right-of-way and 
easements are needed from adjacent properties. The 
City of Olathe will hire a land acquisition specialist, who, 
along with City staff, will work with property owners on 
an individual basis for any needed acquisitions. Once 
land acquisition is complete, utility companies will be 
begin to relocate in the area and project construction 

Quivira Road (143rd Street to 151st Street) Tentative Project Schedule
2024 2025 2026 2027

Fall Winter Spring Summer Fall Winter Spring Summer Fall Winter Spring Summer

Identify and acquire right-
of-way and easements

Utility Relocations

Complete Final Design 
Plans

Award Project for 
Construction

Construct the Project

Project Contact: Chad Jones, PE | City of Olathe |913-971-9066 |cwjones@olatheks.org

We Are Here

Project status updates and plan 
exhibits can be found at 
OlatheKS.gov/Quivira.

https://zoom.us/j/93100201858
OlatheKS.gov/Quivira

